
 

 

Faculty Diversity Committee Minutes 
April 24, 1998 
 
Present: George Guilmet, Chuck Hommel, John Lear, Carrie Washburn, Carolyn Weisz 
 
The meeting was opened at 4:00 PM.  
 
Minutes from the previous meeting were approved. 
 
Carrie Washburn announced that interested individuals can subscribe to "Great Nations", a newsletter 
about activities by Northwest Native American tribes. 
 
John Lear announced that David Montejano will speak on Affirmative Action on Tuesday, April 28, at 8 pm 
in the Inside Theater. 
 
The committee discussed drafts of the FDC annual report and the report on U.S. pluralism in the 
curriculum.  Weisz noted editorial suggestions and will forward revised versions of both documents to 
FDC members early next week.  She will forward the documents to Grace Kirchner by next Thursday and 
will report to the Faculty Senate on Monday, May 4. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:30. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Carolyn Weisz 
 


